
RAMP FOR EASY ACCESS TO CLASSROOMS 

The College has only one ramp that has been constructed along with the staircase extension near the 

college basketball court during the years 2016-17. This was done with a view to allow easier access to the 

physically challenged students into the building. The ramp even though not at the front entrance, has 

enabled many students and other people needing to enter the building who are physically challenged, 

using a wheelchair or crutches. At present there is accessibility only in the ground floor as there are no 

ramps elsewhere in the College.  

The College has some students who are physically challenged and the present ramp has been of help. 

More ramps are needed for accessibility into the upper floors of the College and this is being considered 

by the College authorities.  
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